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April 21, 2023 

 
 

The Honorable Dennis Gannon, County Executive Robert Francis 
Jefferson County Administration Center                              Meramec Valley Mutual Insurance Company   
Post Office Box 100     535 Elm Street 
Hillsboro, Missouri 63050    Hillsboro, Missouri 63050 
 
The Honorable Tim Brinker, Presiding Commissioner 
Franklin County Commission 
400 E. Locust, Rm. 206 
Union, Missouri 63084 
 
Dear Gentleman: 
 
I am pleased to inform you that the member list submitted by the Jefferson-Franklin Workforce 
Development Board (WDB) on April 7, 2023, meets the WIOA Local WDB requirements for recertification. 
The following Board membership list is approved. We look forward to working with you and your Board.  
 
Board Members 
Scott Bryne  Steve Markus  Annette Kendrick Jill Quaid 
Joel Doepker  Alice Whalen  Amanda Black  Valerie Moore  
Robert Francis  Samantha King  Rosie Buchanan  Dr. Christopher DeGeare 
Anna Boehm  Scott Pagel  Andrew Held  David Crump  
Debbie Durham  Brandy Hagedorn  Jeff Cartnel  Julie Scannell 
Jeanie Ray  Bill Trapp  Julia Krampert  Alissa Krueger  
Chris Vansickle  Nicole Hillemeyer 
  
Please update your Local Plan (Attachment 6) with this letter and update your local website by 
listing these board members and their affiliations. Additionally, please continue to inform us of Board 
membership changes so that we may keep our database current. As previously discussed, a new business 
representative will need to be certified to replace David Crump once his term ends.  
 
Should you have any questions or comments, please contact Rebecca Fletcher at (573) 751-2374 or 
Rebecca.Fletcher@dhewd.mo.gov. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Julie Carter 
Interim Director 
 

c: Mary Brown 
 OWD Senior Staff 
 Megan McCarty      
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